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Annual review of Councillor Claudia Hector  
 
I submit the following review as activities I have participated in as a councillor 
over the Municipal Year 2010/2011. 
 
Please continue on separate sheets if required.   
 
Local ward work: 
 
I have found it useful knocking on doors asking what I can do for the 
residents from the time that I was selected. As a consequence of this I was 
able to help a lot of people. For example I have obtained from TfL a shelter 
with seats and a Countdown sign for the bus stop on the Harrow Road 
nearest the Elders Project. I have also been able to assist a number of 
people through meeting them at events, surgeries and by responding to 
their requests and queries by phone and email 
 
 
Surgeries held: first Saturday at St Mark’s in All Souls Avenue and on the 
fourth Saturday at All Souls in Harlesden. 
 
 
 
Council meetings attended: I have attended all the regular council meetings 
and most of the meetings of the various committees that I serve on, namely 
Children and Young People Overview and Scrutiny,  Alcohol and 
Entertainment Licensing Committee, Health Partnerships Overview and 
Scrutiny and shadowed the Executive Member for Adult Social Care . I have 
been in attendance at a planning meeting where the proceedings affected 
my ward, and have served as a substitute at One Council meetings. 
In addition I have served on the Fuel Poverty Task Group. 
 
 
 
Community meetings attended: Various, including tenants and residents 
associations, ward panel meetings, local fora, fundraising events for 
community organisations and various other gatherings. 
 
 
 
Work in respect of which a special responsibility allowance is paid: I serve 
on the Alcohol and Entertainment Licensing Committee. One of the 
hearings, about a license extension, went on so late into the night that I did 
not get home till 2 am the next day.  
 
 
 
 
Participation in outside and governing bodies: I serve on the Willesden 
Consolidated Charities Board. 
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Training events attended: I have attended various training events including 
updates on Licensing and Fostering. 
 
 
 
Other achievements throughout the period: I have been able to help a 
number of people in a number of ways. For instance I received an email 
from a resident whose peace was regularly disturbed by filming in her 
street and whose disabled parking bay was often obstructed by the film 
crew’s vehicles. The council officers were very helpful. They stopped all 
filming for 3 months, visited the area when filming was going on and gave 
the resident a mobile phone number so that she could quickly report any 
further obstruction.  
 
I am pleased to have served on the informative Fuel Poverty Task Group. 
 
 
 
 
 
Form completed on: 19 June 2011 


